
Indonesian @ Rosary     
                                                             

 

This term Rosary students will be bringing home posters, booklets and ‘notes for the fridge’ that they 

create during Indonesian lessons, to share with you at home. I hope that you will enjoy being ‘taught’ some 

Indonesian words and facts by your children, and that they have some fun taking on the role of teacher for 

a change. You may have to ask, if you do not see any Indonesian work coming home in your child’s school 

bag!  

 

For those of you who would like a little more ‘home learning’, I recommend the 

free Languages Online app (created by the Victorian Education Department). 

Recently updated, it now has more Indonesian language content and includes two 

additional languages, French and Italian. Students in Years 4, 5 and 6 use it 

regularly during lessons and the Year 3 students will be trying it for the first time this term. 

 

Selamat belajar! Happy learning! 

Ibu Chilver          

 

 

 

 


